From: Ping Lee

Sent: Monday, May 20, 2019 12:39 PM

To: Planning Richmondhill <planning@richmondhill.ca>
Subject: Object the proposed development

To whom it may concern,

This email is to object the proposed development at the north east corner of Elgin Mills Rd. East
and Bayview Av. for 473 units and 1413 sq m. retail space highrise buildings. Please see
attached for the development that is mentioned.

The proposed does not meet with the surrounding developments.

Also, there will be traffic issues and problem at Bayview Av. and Elgin Mills Rd. E.

Regards,

Ping Lee
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